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What We Are Learning! 

What a wonderful Grandparent’s Celebration 

we had! The littles loved spending time with 

everyone. We worked on the letter E with 

our Handwriting Without Tears (HWT) 

Program using Play-Doh, magnet writers, 

chalk boards, paint dobbers, and iPads. We 

also practiced the square. We spent the week 

learning about apples through books, videos, 

and songs. We sorted, graphed, and even 

tasted the different types of apples. They 

wrote in their journals about their favorite. 

We had a tie between the red and green 

ones! We practiced our tracing, cutting, 

gluing, and painting skills to make some apple 

crafts for our walls. We also made an apple 

book to practice reading. We rotated 

through several alphabet centers and 

continue to work on name writing. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept.  25 – Picture Day 

Sept.  28 – Rockets Golf Scramble                

Tee-off at 1:00 pm.                                       

Oct.     4 – Pet Blessing 2:15 pm.                    

Oct.     9 – Pumpkin Patch Field Trip                 

Oct.    17 – Prayer Partner Mass                  

Oct.    19 – Octoberfest 7-11 pm.             

Oct.    31 – Halloween Party/Trunk or Treat               

 

Next week we will be practicing the Letter 

F, talking about the Fall Season, and learning 

about Johnny Appleseed.  

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Tinley                                           

Tuesday – Tucker                                                

Wednesday – Brooks                                     

Thursday – Olivia’s 4th Birthday                                        

Friday – Mrs. Steckler 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Our field trip to Shreve’s Pumpkin Patch is Wednesday, October 9th. Please sign and return the 

permission form with $6.00 by Thursday, September 26th. 

Our Halloween Party will be on the morning of Thursday, October 31st. The annual “Trunk or Treat” 

will also be on the 31st in the afternoon. More information to follow. 

Nap Mats came home this week for cleaning. Please return on their next day back.  

Have a GREAT weekend! 

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

September 20, 2024 
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